
From: Dan J. Alpert <dja@commlaw.tv> 
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 1:42 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KEAP-LP 
 
Please ament the pending STA to propose 7 watts ERP (.007 kW). 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
An e-mail message from: 
Dan J. Alpert  
The Law Office of Dan J. Alpert  
2120 N. 21st Rd.  
Arlington, VA  22201  
  
703-243-8690 (business) 
703-539-5418 (fax) 
  
(Please note:  This is a message sent by an attorney.  It is 
confidential.  It may contain privileged  
attorney-client communication or work product intended only for the 
individual or entity named within  
the message.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended  
recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
message is prohibited.  If this email  
message was received in error, it would be appreciated if you would 
notify me by reply e-mail and  
delete the original message from your system.  Thank you for your 
cooperation.) 
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